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From: Karen Lucas <kazzeri@hotmail.com>
To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 4/24/2013 1:56 pm
Subject: NWRL - Cherrybrook precinct 

I am totally appalled by the draft policy plan for the area around the proposed Cherrybrook train 
station. While I accept some change to the surrounding area, the plan to increase dwellings by 1800 
in such a small target area is outrageous .  It is far too many. Cherrybrook is a leafy suburb of single 
or two storey homes and is not an appropriate area for multi storey apartments. Would you do the 
same at Beecroft, Thornleigh, or Normanhurst stations....I don't think so. 
We don't want it at Cherrybrook either.
There was no advertising of the consultation process. I found out about the information session from 
the "Save Cherrybrook Committee".
I live on Franklin road and I would have liked to have been informed by DOPI of the proposed 
changes to my area, by them, not a protest group.
Where is the cooperation between government and community.
I would like to see the consultation period extended, so that DOPI can properly inform and consult 
with the Cherrybrook community.
Your information session that I attended was abrupt and some of the speakers were very 
condescending in their approach to the residents concerns. 
Please extend the consultation period and send information to all the residents of Cherrybrook so that 
we can have some input in to what happens in our suburb.

Karen Lucas

Sent from Karen's iPhone


